
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 29th September 2017 
 
 

We are establishing a compound area at the end of Central Ave, to be used for staging for both High 
Voltage works and Civil works.   
 
The compound work will commence on 4th October, and the compound will remain in place until early 
2019 (completion of Stage 1 roadworks).  
 
During the setup of this compound, the following will take place: 
- Installation of waterfilled barriers to secure the work area 
- Removal of grass and trees 
- Installation of asphalt pavement 
- Installation of chain-wire fencing 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me at 

atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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